
 
Sr. Girls (Milk River) 

& 
Sr. Boys (Warner) 

 
 

Lloyd Bellew & Pauline Bowen 
 Memorial Basketball Tournament 

December 7th-8th 2018 
 

Erle Rivers High School and Warner High School would like to extend an 
invitation to your Senior Girls & Boys Basketball Team to attend our annual 

Lloyd Bellew Memorial Tournament. 
 

We are looking for 1A, 2A (SR teams) or 3A/4A (JV teams). 
The tournament format is an Eight Team Oregon Draw. 

 
Please Include 

 Team Name 
 Boys or Girls Team 
 Contact Person (Coach or Athletic Director) 
 Phone 
 Email 
 Special Requests 

 
Fee: $325.00 per team, payable to: Erle Rivers High School for girls’ teams and 
Warner High School for boys’ teams. Please hand it in at the gate before your first 
game. 

 
Email   

spencer.wenzel@horizon.ab.ca 
To Register BOYS Teams 
 
Email 

dakota.ruschkowski@horizon.ab.ca 
To Register GIRLS Teams 

mailto:dakota.ruschkowski@horizon.ab.ca

